
From: Mark Langridge  

Sent: Thursday, 14 October 2010 2:44 p.m. 
To: Fiona Badenhorst 

Cc: Tina Willetts; Miles McConway; Kataraina Maki 
Subject: RE: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 

 
Hi Fiona,  Tina & I have reviewed this and we believe we have a contribution to make.  Before we 
commit to this work I would like to understand the process and the form that the information has to be 
provided in.  Please give me a call to discuss.  Thanks Mark. 
 
Mark Langridge | IS Manager | Extn: 9210 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 

 
From: Mark Langridge  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 October 2010 10:50 a.m. 

To: Tina Willetts 
Subject: FW: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
Hi Tina,  I have only just received this.  I suggest we both read it and compare notes 
tomorrow.  Thanks Mark. 
 
Mark Langridge | IS Manager | Extn: 9210 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 

 
From: Fiona Badenhorst  

Sent: Wednesday, 13 October 2010 10:23 a.m. 
To: Mark Langridge 

Subject: FW: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
 
Hi Mark, as discussed with Kat this am, please let me know by tomorrow if you will be 
a contributor 
Ta 

Nāku, nā 

Fiona Badenhorst | Planning Administration Officer | Bay of Plenty Regional Council | 
Whakatane New Zealand | Ph: 0800 368 267 | DD: 0800 368 288 Extn: 9328 | Web: 
www.envbop.govt.nz 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email   

 
From: Fiona Badenhorst  
Sent: Tuesday, 12 October 2010 3:27 p.m. 

To: Mary-Anne Macleod; Warwick Murray; Ken Tarboton; Brian Trott; Eddie Grogan; 

Miles McConway; Stephen Lamb 
Subject: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
 

Dear All 
 

http://www.envbop.govt.nz/


Please may I have you or your staff members’ comments on whether or not 

there is interest in providing a submission on this Legislation? Please let me 

know by Thursday 14 October 2.30pm.  

 

There has been no councillor Notification yet. 

 
 
 

Review of Official information Legislation 
Released by: Law Commission 
 

Nāku, nā 

Fiona Badenhorst | Regional Planning Administration Officer | Bay of Plenty Regional 
Council | Whakatane New Zealand | Ph: 0800 368 267 | DD: 0800 368 288 Extn: 
9328 | Web: www.envbop.govt.nz 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email   
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